
June 14, 2013  
 
Chairman Ron M. Linton 
District of Columbia Taxicab Commission 
2041 Martin Luther King Jr Avenue SE, Suite 204 
Washington, DC 20020 
 
 
Dear Chairman Linton: 
 

Please find attached a copy of the DC Taxicab Commission Disability Advisory Committee’s 

Preliminary Report on Accessible Taxicab Service in the District.  The report fulfills the initial 

mandate to the Disability Advisory Committee under the Taxicab Service Improvement Amendment 

Act of 2012.  Extensions were requested, and granted, from the Committee to Council Member 

Cheh’s office.  The remainder of the report (Sections D-H) is due in November of this year.  The 

Disability Advisory Committee will continue to meet monthly to accomplish this goal. 

After the initial comprehensive report is submitted the Committee is mandated to transmit to the 

Mayor and to the DC Council an annual report on the accessibility of taxicab service in the District 

and how it can be further improved. 

The Disability Advisory Committee thanks you and the entire DC Taxicab Commission for its support 

and for acknowledging the need for accessible taxicab service in the District.    

Sincerely, 
 
 
Anthony Muhammad, DC Taxicab Commission, Committee Chair 
 
Carol Tyson, United Spinal Association, Committee Vice-Chair 
 
 
 
 
CC: The Honorable Mary M. Cheh 
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